
 

The Division of Revenue and Taxation Welcomes the University of Baltimore’s 
Tax Clinic (UB Tax Clinic) 

May 22, 2024—DRT is announcing the arrival of the UB Tax Clinic from the University of Baltimore 
School of Law, which will operate on select days between June 4 and June 13. The Tax Clinic aims to 
provide assistance to taxpayers and businesses struggling with tax debt in conjunction with the Azarvand 
Tax Law. 

Services include the following: 

● Helping taxpayers understand their rights and responsibilities;  

● informational assistance to help taxpayers understand their tax obligations and avoid future 
issues; 

● discuss possible penalty and interest reductions or forgiveness options; and 

● discuss possible reduction of underlying tax liabilities.  

The UB Tax Clinic will be available on Saipan during the following dates and times: 

● 10:00 am - 4:00 pm (June 4) 
● 10:00 am - 4:00 pm (June 6) 
● 10:00 am - 4:00 pm (June 11) 
● 10:00 am - 4:00 pm (June 13) 

Visit https://finance.gov.mp/revenue-taxation.php for more information, or register online by following 
this QR Code:  

https://form.jotform.com/241152158220444  
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